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Did you receive a National Patient 
Experience Survey in the post? 
Please return the completed 
survey by 25 July 2019.

To find out more visit: www.patientexperience.ie,
email: info@patientexperience.ie 
or call: 1800 314093 (Freephone).

Tell us 
about your 
experience!

Rachel Flynn, Director of the National 
Patient Experience Survey


